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JERSEYVILLE - Sprinkles the Donut, the locally beloved mascot for BigBoy’s Donuts 
in Jerseyville, has been found and returned home safely after he went missing earlier 
this week.



BigBoy’s was happy to make the announcement on their  last night.Facebook page

“Look who found his way back home!!!!” they announced in the post.

“Thank you to everyone that shared the Facebook posts.  for helping us Riverbender.com
spread the word and get his picture out for the public to see.”

Several in the comments section were happy to see Sprinkles back home and safe.

“Thank you again from the bottom of our hearts,” BigBoy's added.

For more information and updates, visit the .BigBoy’s Donuts Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/BigBoysDonuts/posts/pfbid033bmxCg2yJmvM2fB2Jmh5dxfRW86CmsfFLF263B3E9XKhixBoPumogbNgYdM1MPzFl?__cft__=AZX2Gd--OXU_PmE-A2ajO1BVdWYqr-ez8Pq9tETRJD8X2p82G8WmR2aesW1aWu89iGtdfSr-bw5e-pLFVIaEV_d0Fz9e-8eMb2-eSDAgfRhN-pEOjP-3YU_OlpzWNUxe--7dkPjK083R9S4QfjAgbVhz&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
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